April 25, 2001

To the Honorable, The Common Council

Dear Council Members:

The City of Milwaukee was granted a 12-foot wide sewer easement SE-2688 in Vacated South 29th Street from a point 675 feet north of West Oklahoma Avenue to a point 259 feet north of West Oklahoma Avenue. This area is within St. Luke's Hospital and owned by Aurora Healthcare, Inc.

We have prepared the attached resolution accepting the sewer easement.

We recommend adoption of the attached resolution.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Enginee